
Sharon	Vitti	

My	name	is	Sharon	Vitti	and	I	am	interested	in	filling	one	of	the	open	positions	on	the	Newton	South	
School	Council.			I	have	a	diverse	background	that	would	allow	me	to	contribute	to	an	already	very	
strong	school	through	participation	on	the	School	Council.	

I	am	a	parent	of	three	teenagers,	Estelle,	Charlotte	and	Bryce	Cadrain.		Estelle	is	a	junior	and	Charlotte	is	
a	freshman,	both	at	South.		My	son	Bryce	is	an	eighth	grader	attending	a	school	outside	of	Newton.			I	
enjoy	being	an	active	parent,	volunteer	youth	coach	and	a	health	care	profession.			

I	am	familiar	with	the	work	and	commitment	that	comes	with	being	a	Council	member	through	my	roles	
on	the	Angier	School	Council	(for	5	years)	and	the	Brown	School	Council	(for	1	year).		I	understand	the	
typical	issues,	agendas	and	approaches	of	the	various	School	Councils	and	appreciate	the	strength	of	
having	administrators,	parents	and	teachers	collaborating	and	advising	on	school	related	issues.		At	
Angier,	our	Council	work	included	documenting	some	of	the	initial	components	of	the	business	case	
used	to	gain	support	for	the	recent	Angier	renovation.			At	Brown,	the	Council	worked	on	prioritizing	and	
securing	funding	for	key	facility	improvement	projects	and	evaluating	options	to	support	increased	class	
sizes.			In	all	of	these	initiatives,	I	was	able	to	lend	the	perspectives	of	a	parent,	coach	and	working	mom.				
Additionally,	I	was	able	to	utilize	my	communication,	project	management	and	strategic	thinking	skills	to	
help	further	the	Council	agenda.			

I	thoroughly	enjoyed	my	time	on	the	Councils	and	would	welcome	the	opportunity	to	contribute	to	the	
Newton	South	School	and	community.				


